

PORTS AND HARBORS

TO:

Paul Brean, Executive Director, PDA

FROM:

Geno J. Marconi, Director, DPH

DATE:

May 10, 2023

RE:

Commercial Mooring For Hire

The Pease Development Authority, Division of Ports and Harbors has received a request for a commercial mooring for hire from Mud Cove Boat Yard.

I have reviewed the attached paperwork and concur with the local Harbormaster and Chief Harbormaster that the request meets all the requirements of the PDA-DPH Code of Administrative Rules regarding commercial moorings for hire. Therefore, I am requesting approval of the application.

If you have any questions or need further information, please let me know.

ph: 603-436-8500 fax: 603-436-2780 www.peasedev.org

Division of Ports & Harbors Memorandum

To: Captain Geno J. Marconi

From: Tracy R. Shattuck, Chief H/M

Re: Mud Cove Boat Yard Commercial Mooring for Hire

Date: May 10, 2023

Attached is an initial application for a Commercial Mooring for Hire in the Portsmouth Yacht Club Nearshore mooring field. Mud Cove Boat Yard was on the waitlist and was offered a mooring permit as next on the list. Mud Cove Boat Yard already holds a Commercial Mooring for Hire and is on several waitlists in an effort to expand the business. All of the required documentation is already on file.

I recommend approval of the application as it meets all criteria for a Commercial for Hire mooring permit.